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October 14, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear CAIHS and CASH Parents and Students,  
 
The Coatesville Area High School Campus, which includes the Intermediate High School and Senior High 
School, will be closed today, Friday, October 14, due to tips regarding shooting threats. We are working closely 
with police to investigate these threats. We apologize for this closure and the disruption it causes. There will 
be no school today for students in grades 8 through 12. 
  
We will send additional communication as soon as we’re able to do so. 
  
Thank you. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
Richard F. Dunlap, Jr., Ed. D. 
Interim Superintendent 
Coatesville Area School District 
 


